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Mr David Keenan

General Manager
Tweed Shire Council

PO Box 816
Murwillumbah NSW 2484

Dear Mr Keenan

RE: Structural Reform Business Case: Rous Water, Richmond River County Council, Far

North Coast Weeds

At the NOROC Ordinary meeting held on 4 May 2012 NOROC considered the final report
Structurol Reform Business Case: Rous Woter, Richmond River County Council, For North
Coost Weeds.

The resolution from the meeting was:
t. That NOROC advise Rous Water, FNC Weeds and Richmond River County Council

that it supports the reform option 7 as outlined in the structural reform report
produced by UTS.

2. That this report be referred to NOROC member councils for their concurrence or
otherwise.

lf possible would you please be able to put this item in the June business paper for the
consideration of the Tweed Shire Council? Could you also then advise NOROC of your

council's position on reform option 7? I am hoping this matter will then be able to be

discussed at NOROC's August meeting.

Yours sincerely

Ann Lewis

Executive Officer

c/- sallina Shire Council

PO Box 450
BALLINA NSW 2478
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Telephone: 0404046752
Email: info@noroc.com.au
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